Hello everyone,
[bookmark: _GoBack]                     I hope this finds you all keeping safe and well. At our last Committee meeting, it was decided to have an AGM via Zoom ,on Tuesday 6th October 2020 at 7.30pm. You will find various reports and the agenda attached. This year ,the Chair,  Treasurer, Stage Manager, publicity officer,  and Secretary are all prepared to stand again for their positions. Mary Stamper-Ekstam is going to stand down as librarian,and  we thank her for her work , and Helen Peters is going to stand, with Harry Upton as an assistant. 
    As you know ,unfortunately we had to curtail our rehearsals in Spring 2020 and after looking at the finances, we as a committee ,felt that for the next term of actual rehearsals, for those people who paid their subs for Spring 2020,we would wave the fees. However,in order to keep our AGM constitutionally correct,we need to pay some subs so that we are considered as members;therefore we are asking for a nominal fee of £5 paid via the usual banking details(Eden Singers 20-66-97 30347000) and this will be considered as a deposit  for the next set of subs.
Please could you let me know if you are able to join the Zoom AGM so that I can send an invitation with the relevant details.
 In the meantime,stay safe and well.
Kind regards Alison Hudson (secretary of Eden Singers)

